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Chintimini Wildlife Center is an amazing educational and environmental resource for 

the Willamette Valley. I have greatly appreciated their work, including advice about 

how to care for injured animals we've found, educational visits with their animal 

ambassadors, and camps where my children learned about and connect with nature. 

I know that they have struggled to keep up with demand as other centers in the area 

have closed, and more requests for care have been directed to them. Please help 

them to continue their important work. 


